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MINING & INDUSTRY PROJECTS
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & INFRASTRUCTURE
GPO BOX 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Att'n: Mr Nick Hall
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Dear Sir,

REF: SUBMISSION Re PROJECT APPLICATION NUMBER SSD−4986

My name is Julie Murray of 8 Rankin Road Fern Bay NSW 2295 and I OBJECT to the

above proposal with my reasons being as follows:−

NOISE: 24 hour noise levels are already impacting upon many nearby residents this can
only increase with the construction phase of the plant then no doubt 24 hour transport

movements will add to the level.

POLLUTING THE HUNTER RIVER: The Hunter estuary is an internationally
recognised protected wetland that is home to many important migratory bird species and
used by many local fishermen.

Yours faithfully,

Julie Murray
PO Box 173
STOCKTON NSW 2295
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